
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

23/11/2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: 8CRM form trip – Cannon Raceway – Carting and Laser Tag – Tuesday 6th December 2022 
 
It has long been a tradition that tutor groups under my leadership have been rewarded by a trip out at the end 
of the year to thank them for their hard work and effort. I have personally been delighted with their effort and 
behaviour since the beginning of year 8. 
 
We plan to reward the leaners with a trip to Cannon Raceway (Units 4/5 Cannon Business Park, Gough Road, 
Coseley, West Midlands, WV14 8XR).  Learners will have the opportunity to play two games of ‘Laser Tag’ 
and complete a session of carting. The trip will begin at 4pm and conclude at 6pm on Tuesday 6th December 
2022. With learners needing to be dropped off and picked up promptly from the site in Coseley. 
 
The cost for each student is £28.20. This includes 2 games of Laser Tag and 1 session of carting.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the attached consent form, medical 
assessment forms and return it to your child’s form teacher by Wednesday 30th November 2022. Payment 
should made via WEDUC and received no later than Friday 2nd December 2022. Please note that due to 
the nature of the booking that the trip is none refundable if a learner is unable to attend the 
event. 
 
Please note that if all monies have not been received by the above date then the visit may need to be cancelled 
due to lack of funds. 
 
The insurance arrangements will be under Dudley MBC’s policy with AIG Europe Limited. 
 
I do hope that your child will be able to take part in this very enjoyable and fun evening. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mr C Moss      
Form Tutor 8CRM 


